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Not Just Waiting—Called to Lead 

ACTS  16:1-5  NRSVUE 

Paul went on also to Derbe and to Lystra, where  there      
was a disciple named Timothy, the son of a Jewish woman 

who was a believer, but his father was a Greek. He was        
well  spoken of by the brothers and sisters in Lystra and 
Iconium. Paul wanted Timothy to accompany him, and he 

took him and had him circumcised because of the Jews who 
were in those places, for they all knew that his father was a 
Greek. As they went from town to town, they delivered to 
them for observance the decisions that had been reached 
by the apostles and elders who were in Jerusalem. So the 
churches were strengthened in the faith and increased in 

numbers daily.  

CALEB MANOHARAN 

***Special Notice:  Thank you for your patience with the construction/paving going 
on in/around our church.  Starting Monday 8/4,  for a few weeks, there will be no 

entrance from Third street.  Please use the new entrance on 62 to access parking,  or 
park off old 161 in the lower parking lot or in the Jewish Day School.*** 



     If you are new today,  
or if  you have new info… BE CONNECTED!        

 complete a CONNECT card,  
or scan this code...  

 
 

<<<< Please SCAN to GIVE   



YOU ARE INVITED! 

TONIGHT!  7pm 

Everyone is invited to 

come help celebrate 

our many volunteers!  

Great music from      

our own David         

Zimmerman and 

friends in the                

courtyard! 

DON’T MISS IT! 

Food and fun with your church family —Lunch, inflatables,       
water fun, games, and much more.  Invite your family and 

friends and bring a dish to share…               

LAST NAME   A-L Bring a side dish ; M-Z  Bring a dessert 

We need your help to make this a fantastic event!  There are 
plenty of ways to volunteer. Sign up today in the lobby. 

Mission Opportunities: School Supply & Hygiene Kit Collections 

This season, we’re inviting you to make a big impact in small ways through two 

mission opportunities that help children and families both locally and globally.  

School Supply Kits   Your donations will be shared with New Albany Bridges 
and the Festival of Sharing to support students starting the school year with 
the tools they need. Please consider donating any of the following: 

• 1 box of 12 colored pencils (in box) 

• 1 pair of blunt scissors 

• 1 30-cm/12-inch ruler 

• 1 hand-held pencil sharpener 

• 1 glue stick 

• 1 spiral-bound notebook (70 pages) 

• 1 two-pocket folder 

• 24-pack of Crayola crayons 

• Wide-ruled notebooks 

• 3x3 yellow sticky notes 

• 3x5 index cards  
Hygiene Kits  These kits will be donated through the Festival of Sharing, with 
extra items going to support the Fall Medical Mission trip to Mexico. Each          
kit includes: 

• 1 fingernail or toenail clipper 

• 1 toothbrush (in original packaging) 

• 1 travel-size stick deodorant 

• 1 travel-size lotion 

• 1 travel-size shampoo 

• 1 travel-size toothpaste  (Expiration date                                            
 of September 2026 or later) 
Please ensure all hygiene items are new and unopened. Travel sizes are             
preferred for easy transport. 

Collection bins will be located gathering area at the Church 

Donation Deadline: Sunday August 17th 

Let’s come together to be the hands and feet of Christ—sharing love, dignity, 
and care with others, one donation at a time. 

 



Join us on Monday                
August 11th at 7pm!   

Contact Kyle Zuber               
for more info… 

Kyle.zuber@gmail.com 

• Ministries Within the 
Church 

• Community & Global 
Ministries 

• Children & Youth          
Ministries 

• Music Ministries 

• Media Ministries 

• Spiritual Growth  

• Fellowship Groups 

REGISTER NOW! 


